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Terence Narcisse Recognized at GPISD Board Meeting

Heuston, Texas: Galena Park I1SD recognized Mr. Terence Narcisse at the October Board of
Trustees meeting. Mr. Narcisse was selected as the recipient of the 2021 Heroes for Children
Award for the State Board of Education District 4. is prestigious award is only given to 15
honorees across the State of Texas for outstanding services and support o ered to the school
community, sta , and most notably, the students of Galena Park 1SD. He was publicly recognized
by the State Board of Education at the general meeting held virtually on September 3, 2021.

On behalf of the Galena Park ISD family, thank you, Mr. Narcisse for the work you do to better
the lives of our children.
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